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Live Form

Topic Employees wearing Gloves in restaurants
BCC Agenda Date 6-23-2020
Your Stand on the Issue Oppose

I have concerns with employees wearing gloves that are
serving the cusotmers. Waitress/waiters- wait staff. They
have gloves on and hand drinks, plates of food to
customers - after they have just received pen, credit cards
etc from customers near you. And continue to do this the
entire shift?? No glove change, no cleansing of hands. If
they didn't have gloves on I feel they would at least be
washing their hands- at SOME point during their shift.
Hand cleansing is no longer happening because they have
gloves on for protection- False protection. It keeps the
server safe from germs- but not the customers as the
gloves are not being changed- hands not washed.
Education is needed in this area. Please educate the
service industry. Thank you.
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Citizen Name Cheryl Compton
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Address Oldsmar, Florida 34677
United States

Phone 847-445-2096
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